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Approval Form 
 

Kansas 4-H co-branding is required on ALL 4-H print, digital, apparel and merchandise.   
 
This requirement applies to all designs created at the local, county, district, region, and state 
levels. The co-branding is available in both a vertical and horizontal format, as well as in color 
and black and white. To successfully market our services and programs, we must be consistent 
with the use of our co-branding on all items that we design and create.  
 
Local vendors need to be a K-State licensed vendor when printing the KSRE/4-H Co-Branding.  
 
The purpose of this form is for the 4-H Club or Group to have their design approved before 
printing to ensure the proper use of the 4-H clover and co-wordmark. 
 
4-H items will need to have one of the following wordmarks (in color, black & white, black, or 
white).  Email the 4-H Staff to receive the electronic version of the wordmark. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Return this form, the full color design, and any necessary attachments to either Extension Office.  
Electronic submission is accepted and can be emailed to either the 4-H Agent or the 4-H 
Program Assistant.  Please allow at least 10 business days for the design to be reviewed.  If edits 
need to be made, the individual listed below is the one who will be contacted. 
 
4-H Club / Group:        Date:      
Contact Person:         Cell #:      
Email Address:         Item(s):     
Vendor:          

 
Be sure to include any additional information or details to be considered. 


